
 
 

President : Ross Iredale                                                                                                                                         

Secretary : Martin Reedy 

 

MINUTES of the MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
JUNE 25th 2020 

 
The Meeting commenced at 5.00pm 
 
Attendance : David Roles, Steve Arnold, Mal Horner, Max Walters, Ross Iredale, Les Watkins, Rod Wright, Kevin               
Tuckerman 
Apologies : Martin Reedy 
 

Minutes The Minutes of the 2nd March 2020 Meeting were accepted 
 Moved Mal Seconded Rod 
 
The President welcomed back all those in attendance, it was good to see all their smiling faces. 
 
David Roles gave a welfare report on Ian Corke.   David was thanked for his continuing work looking after members.  
 
Correspondence 
 
Email received from Keryn Smith, Administrative Manager of the Sports Club re compensation for fees during the 
shutdown period, April to June.   The Committee agreed to accept her first suggestion of non payment for that quarter 
and a refund to members who pay annually.   Ross to communicate with Keryn Smith. 
 
Letter from Zone 10 re Midweek Pennants.   Steve to respond that WPH would not be participating. 
 
General Items 
 
Application for membership received from Rod Foster – approved 
 
Ross updated the meeting on unification – at this point 4 submissions were received from members following the 
circulation of the proposed Constitution and Regulations.   We wish to thank the Sports Club for the mailout. 
 
Rod reported to the meeting that the Club had accepted the Budget and we were all encouraged to obtain sponsors 
for the scoreboards. 
 
Thanks were extended to Rod for his work in organising the restoration of the scoreboards. 
 
Confirmation that the Greens Contract was let to Proturf, the existing contractor. 
 
Proposed Christmas in July has been cancelled and the Club notified. 
 
Bowling Fees - $500 annually or paid quarterly.   Option $100 with $10 green fees. 
 
Living Choice tournaments for 2020 – all cancelled. 
 
Club Championships – following discussion it was agreed to complete the Mixed Fours and Minor Singles and to run 
only the Major Singles and Major Pairs this year. 
 
Secretary to send out reminder to all members that Bowls recommences Saturday 4 th July. 
 
Members Contact Booklet – Max to check and update for publication in January 2021. 
 
Saturday Raffles – It was agreed to recommence raffles on Saturday 4th July chancing the prizes to 3 x $20 Woolies 
vouchers. 
 
Meeting closed at 6.10pm with next Meeting TBA 
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